

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mr 5 Jones
Deputy Head: Mrs J Farrell
Address: Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP
Telephone: 0114 2669500; Fax: 0114 2638210
Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk
Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



Friday 12th March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Easter Egg Event 2021

Each year at Lydgate Juniors, we have held a 'Decorated Egg Event' to give all the children an opportunity to get creative, celebrate Easter and have fun. Although we are unable to accept entries into school this Easter, we would like to make sure that the children could still enjoy themselves and be as creative as possible. Therefore, we would love them all to have a go at making a fantastic decorated egg design at home. A photo of their creations can then be shared with school via the following email address: **decoratedegg@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk**

We know how imaginative the children are, but we do understand that there may be some limitations on what families have available at home for decorating their eggs and creating their designs. The children could decorate a hard boiled or "blown" egg but there are also many alternatives. Some families may have polystyrene craft eggs at home to use or children could use chocolate eggs, stones or pebbles, screwed up paper or any other ingenious solutions. We look forward to seeing just how imaginative they can be!

The 'eggs' can be made to look like a particular character or decorated in an attractive way. Children often enjoy creating a base to display them and can have a theme for the whole design. We have included some photos from previous years, which might give you some ideas.

Please take a photograph of your child's decorated egg creation (WITHOUT YOUR CHILD'S FACE OR NAME) and send it to decoratedegg@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk by Tuesday 30th March. Also, remember to include your child's name and class within the email, rather than on the photo of their entry, as we will be awarding prizes. Everyone will receive a small prize for entering. Six "winner" prizes will also be given out per year group on the final day of term.

We look forward to seeing all the designs. Look out for them appearing on year group blogs on our school website from the Easter weekend.

Stay safe and happy creating!













